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Dear Journalist, 


NYSSMA, The New York State School Music Association, represents over 10,000 active and retired music teachers, secondary school and college music students, and friends and supporters of music education. For over seventy-five years, we have been providing crucial and timely information to our members. We can do the same for you and the articles you write, also! 


Our executive administrator, Dr. Steven Schopp, or our current president, can be interviewed for comments on the state of music education in New York State and a variety of other music education issues. 





We can arrange for you to interview experts on the following topics:�


General Music • School Budgets • Music Teacher Shortage • Brain Research • New York State and National Standards for Arts Education • Assessment of State and National Standards • Band, Chorus, and Orchestra • Block Scheduling • Cross-Disciplinary Learning • Early Childhood Music • Inclusion (Mainstreaming) • Music Therapy • Site-Based Management • Student Participation • Music Technology 





We can provide you with articles written for State and National on a variety of music education topics, giving you access to well-researched facts and figures for your story. 


Please contact me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:PR@nyssma.org" �PR@nyssma.org�. I would be pleased to send you more information about our organization and place you on our mailing list. 


I hope you will contact NYSSMA for background information or quotes from an expert in music education when you next write about this important topic. I look forward to hearing from you! 


Sincerely, 


Dr. John J. Gallagher, State Chairperson�Public Relations and Information


New York State School Music Association











